
I'm writing to express my strong opposition to Bill SB 857; a bill that is identical to HB 2725, introduced by Representative Witt. This 
bill was already extensively debated and did not move forward. Our senators time is much better served on issues that really move 
the needle for our citizens. Until there is more solid, conclusive evidence as to the source of erosion, it is irresponsible to make this 
law. The fact that we are still talking about this is upsetting as our tax dollars and time should be spent on debating more important 
issues.


